
 

 

CITY OF TUALATIN 
Staff Report 

 
 
 
 

TO:    Honorable Mayor and Members of the City Council 

THROUGH:    Sherilyn Lombos, City Manager 

FROM:    Greg Pickering, Chief of Police 

DATE:     October 14, 2024 

SUBJECT: 
Proclamation declaring the month of October as Domestic Violence Awareness Month 
 
EXECUTIVE SUMMARY: 
Domestic Violence Awareness Month provides an excellent platform to show support for the 
domestic violence advocates, crisis hotline staff, victim service organizations, the prosecutors who 
hold offenders accountable and law enforcement officers in our community. It also provides our 
community the opportunity to learn more about preventing domestic violence and show support for 
the numerous organizations and individuals who provide critical advocacy, resources, hope and 
assistance to victims. 

 

ATTACHMENTS: 

-Proclamation – Domestic Violence Awareness Month 


